
 

201 East Colfax Avenue, Denver, CO 80203-1799 P 303.866.6600 F 303.830.0793 
Katy Anthes, Ph.D., Commissioner of Education | www.cde.state.co.us 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
January 24, 2018 
  
 
Dear Superintendents, 
 
Yesterday we sent the second edition of The SPARK, the newsletter we’ve created for Colorado 
teachers. The January edition has news about the TLCC survey as well as background regarding the State 
Board of Education’s interest in helping teachers prepare to support our English language learners.   
  
As I mentioned to you before, we are currently sending the newsletter to teachers who have indicated, 
while engaging in the licensing process, that they would like to get news from CDE. If you think all of your 
teachers would like to receive this newsletter, please feel free to forward it to them.   
  
Thanks so much for your support! 
 
 
 
 
 
Katy Anthes, Ph.D. 
Commissioner 
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